Ipplepen Parish Council - Post Office Resolution
“At the Ipplepen Parish Council meeting held on Tuesday 3rd August 2021 Ipplepen Parish Council resolved to seek approval of the Secretary of State for Housing, Communities and Local Government to apply for. PWLB loan of £200,000 over the borrowing term of 20 years for the purpose of purchasing the Ipplepen Post Office/Shop and retaining it as a Community Asset”.
“The annual loan repayments will come to around £13320”.
“It is not intended to increase the Parish Council Tax precept for the purpose of the loan repayments”.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If residents have any views or/and opinions they wish to be taken into consideration please submit them directly to Cllr David Palethorpe at
22 Ledsgrove, Ipplepen, TQ12 5QY or by email to david.palethorpe@hotmail.com
